
 
 
 
 
 

 
CIPEG Resolution 2019 
 
 
In accordance with the theme of the 25th ICOM General Conference in Kyoto, 'Museums as 
Cultural hubs: The Future of Tradition', CIPEG is concerned about the sustainability of 
museums with Egyptian and Nubian collections. CIPEG deplores the elimination of curatorial 
positions associated with Egyptian and Sudanese art and antiquities. We support the 
(re)hiring of curatorial staff with Egyptological and/or Nubiological training to care for these 
collections, ensuring communication and international collaboration. 
 
 
 


